
Portland Public School District 1st Reading 
DATE: March 20, 2018 

 
Public Comment for: 

AMENDMENTS TO ANTI-HARASSMENT POLICY 
 

 
The Portland Public School District is providing Notice of Amendments to the 
Anti-Harassment Policy, in order to offer interested parties reasonable 
opportunity to submit data or comments on the proposed amendments 
noted below.  
 
Public comment may be submitted in writing directly to the district or 
through the district website noted below. Written comments must be 
submitted by 5:00pm on the Last Date for Comment listed below.  

 

 

1st Reading by: Julia Brim-Edwards, Chair, Portland Public School Board 
Summary:  Amendments to Anti-Harassment Policy  
 
Draft Policy Web Site:    http://www.pps.net/Page/1807 
                                          (click on blue “draft policy” box) 
 
Recommended for 1st Reading by: Board of Education 
Policy Contact: Rosanne Powell, Board Office Manager 
Last Date for Comment:  April 10, 2018 
Address:  P.O. Box 3107, Portland, OR 97208-3107 
Telephone: 503-916-3741 
E-mail: schoolboard@pps.net 
 
 
 

Last Date for Comment: April 10, 2018 


